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I December 2016 BAR ASSOCIATION
OF QUEENSLAND

Dear Colleague
Re: New Queen’s Counsel

I am pleased to advise that His Excellency the Governor has approved the
appointment by Letters Patent of the barristers listed below as Queen’s Counsel:

Matthew Thomas Brady
Vicki Ann Loury
Christopher James Murdoch
Bernard Thomas Porter

The appointments were made on the recommendation of The Honourable
Catherine Holmes, Chief Justice of Queensland.

On behalf of the Association I congratulate our new silks on their appointment.

Christopher Hughes QC
President
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